
1

Subject: vote no!

From: Ellen Schwartz  
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 7:51 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: vote no! 

Hello, 

I am a 40+ resident of the west side of Ann Arbor. I urge you to vote against this new zoning plan. We need affordable 
housing, not more multi-story rental/condo units which won't help our residents and will only make our city uglier. There 
are far better ways to handle the needs for housing. 

Thank you, 

Ellen C. Schwartz 

-- 
Ellen C. Schwartz 
Professor of Art History Emerita 
School of Art & Design 
Eastern Michigan University 
Ypsilanti, MI 48197 


